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Jennifer Government 2014-07-10
in max barry s twisted hilarious and terrifying vision of the near
future the world is run by giant corporations and employees take the
last names of the companies they work for it s a globalised ultra
capitalist free market paradise hack nike is a lowly merchandising
officer who s not very good at negotiating his salary so when john
nike and john nike executives from the promised land of marketing
offer him a contract he signs without reading it unfortunately hack s
new contract involves shooting teenagers to build up street cred for
nike s new line of 2 500 trainers hack goes to the police but they
assume that he s asking for a subcontracting deal and lease the
assassination to the more experienced nra enter jennifer government a
tough talking agent with a barcode tattoo under her eye and a personal
problem with john nike the boss of the other john nike and a gun hack
is about to find out what it really means to mess with market forces
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Jennifer Government 2004-01-06
a wickedly satirical and outrageous thriller about globalization and
marketing hype jennifer government is the best novel in the world ever
funny and clever a kind of ad world version of dr strangelove barry
unleashes enough wit and surprise to make his story a total blast the
new york times book review wicked and wonderful it does just about
everything right fast moving funny involving the washington post book
world taxation has been abolished the government has been privatized
and employees take the surname of the company they work for it s a
brave new corporate world but you don t want to be caught without a
platinum credit card as lowly merchandising officer hack nike is about
to find out trapped into building street cred for a new line of 2500
sneakers by shooting customers hack attracts the barcode tattooed eye
of the legendary jennifer government a stressed out single mom
corporate watchdog and government agent who has to rustle up funding
before she s allowed to fight crime jennifer government is holding a
closing down sale and everything must go
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Syrup 2000-07-01
now a major motion picture starring amber heard shiloh fernandez
kellan lutz and brittany snow scat formerly known as michael holloway
is young underemployed and trying to make it in los angeles when he
comes up with the idea for the hottest new soda ever he s sure he ll
become the next overnight sensation maybe even retire early but in the
treacherous waters of corporate america there are no sure things and
scat finds that he has to fight to save his idea if his yet to be
realized career will ever get off the ground with the help of a
scarily gorgeous and brilliant marketing director named 6 he sets out
on a mission to grab hold the fame and fortune that time and again
elude him this sharp witted novel is a scathingly funny satire of
celebrity the pop culture machine and the length to which a guy will
go to get ahead and get a date while doing it

Machine Man 2013-05-02
a wickedly observed disturbing darkly funny and surprisingly moving
parable for a new tech obsessed age by the acclaimed author of
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jennifer government scientist charles neumann loses a leg in an
industrial accident it s not a tragedy it s an opportunity charlie
always thought his body could be better he begins to explore a few
ideas to build parts better parts prostheticist lola shanks loves a
good artificial limb in charlie she sees a man on his way to becoming
artificial everything but others see a madman or a product or a weapon
a story for this age of pervasive technology machine man is a darkly
funny unravelling of one man s quest for ultimate self improvement

Lexicon 2013-06-20
sticks and stones break bones words kill they recruited emily from the
streets they said it was because she s good with words they ll live to
regret it wil survived something he shouldn t have but he doesn t
remember it now they re after him and he doesn t know why there s a
word they say it shouldn t have got out but it did and they want it
back find out why in one of the most mind bending page turning
thrilling novels you ll ever read winner of the aurealis award for
science fiction and goodreads choice awards finalist for best science
fiction
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Company 2007-03-13
stephen jones is a shiny new hire at zephyr holdings from the outside
zephyr is just another bland corporate monolith but behind its glass
doors business is far from usual the beautiful receptionist is paid
twice as much as anybody else to do nothing the sales reps use self
help books as manuals no one has seen the ceo no one knows exactly
what they are selling and missing donuts are the cause of office
intrigue while jones originally wanted to climb the corporate ladder
he now finds himself descending deeper into the irrational rationality
of company policy what he finds is hilarious shocking and utterly
telling

Jennifer Government 2004-01-01
in a corporate governed future world where people take the last names
of the companies they work for hack nike tries to get out of a
contract that requires him to shoot teenagers and finds himself
pursued by a government agent



human body wikipedia

2023-07-22 7/39 human body wikipedia

The 22 Murders Of Madison May 2021-07-08
from the critically acclaimed author of jennifer government and
lexicon comes mind bending speculative psychological suspense about a
serial killer pursuing his victim across time and space and the woman
who is determined to stop him even if it upends her own reality i love
you in every world young real estate agent madison may is shocked when
a client at an open house says these words to her the man a stranger
seems to know far too much about her and professes his love shortly
before he murders her felicity staples hates reporting on murders as a
journalist for a mid size new york city paper she knows she must take
on the assignment to research madison may s shocking murder but the
crime seems random and the suspect is in the wind that is until
felicity spots the killer on the subway right before he vanishes soon
felicity senses her entire universe has shifted no one remembers
madison may or felicity s encounter with the mysterious man and her
cat is missing felicity realizes that in her pursuit of madison s
killer she followed him into a different dimension one where
everything about her existence is slightly altered at first she is
determined to return to the reality she knows but when madison may in
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this world a struggling actress is murdered again felicity decides she
must find the killer and learns that she is not the only one hunting
him traveling through different realities felicity uncovers the
opportunity and danger of living more than one life

Providence 2020-03-31
compelling and innovative barry takes a story that has been done
countless times before and makes it seem original daily mail she is
the ultimate weapon she once served us now she s got her own plans
once we approached the aliens in peace and they annihilated us now
mankind has developed the ultimate killing machine the providence
class of spaceship with the ships frightening speed frightening
intelligence and frightening weaponry it s now the salamanders turn to
be annihilated in their millions the mismatched quartet of talia gilly
jolene and anders are the crew on one of these destroyers but with the
ship s computers designed to outperform human decision making in
practically all areas they are virtual bystanders the providence will
take them to where the enemy are and she will dictate the strategy in
any battle the crew s only job role is to publicise their glorious war
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to a sceptical earth social media and video clips are their weapons in
an endless charm offensive their chief enemy is not the space reptiles
but each other and boredom but then everything changes a message comes
from base the providence is going into the violet zone where there are
no beacons and no communications with earth it is the heart of the
enemy empire and now the crew are left to wonder whether this is a
mission of ultimate destruction or more sinisterly of ultimate self
destruction providence is a dazzling inventive and thought provoking
new novel from the author of lexicon

Providence 2020-03-31
from the ingenious author of jennifer government and lexicon a
brilliant work of science fiction that tells the intimate tale of four
people facing their most desperate hour alone together at the edge of
the universe the video changed everything before that we could believe
that we were safe special chosen we thought the universe was a
twinkling ocean of opportunity waiting to be explored afterward we
knew better seven years after first contact providence five launches
it is an enormous and deadly warship built to protect humanity from
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its greatest ever threat on board is a crew of just four tasked with
monitoring the ship and reporting the war s progress to a mesmerized
global audience by way of social media but while pursuing the enemy
across space gilly talia anders and jackson confront the unthinkable
their communications are cut their ship decreasingly trustworthy and
effective to survive they must win a fight that is suddenly and
terrifyingly real

The Messiah of Morris Avenue 2007-04-01
in the messiah of morris avenue tony hendra the acclaimed satirist and
new york times bestselling author of father joe poses the question
would we recognize the messiah if he appeared today and delivers in
the words of frank mccourt just what the country needs now a good dose
of merriment in the face of crawthumping righteousness in the not so
distant future the tide of righteousness in the form of executions
barking evangelists tank like suvs and a movie industry run entirely
by the christian right has swept the nation aside from the non white
the non christian and the non wealthy all are believers among the
skeptics is a washed up journalist named johnny greco who hears of a
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media shy young man known as jay roaming through ghettos healing the
sick and tossing off miracles soft spoken and shabbily dressed jay is
an unlikely savior for this anxious and intolerant america but as he
makes his rounds gathers followers and makes furious enemies among the
righteous powers that be johnny finds it harder and harder to doubt
him

Body Master 2010-08-03
first in a brand new sexy paranormal romance series from award winning
author c j barry seneca thomas is an agent with xcel a secret
government taskforce charged with capturing the dangerous
shapeshifters that have infiltrated new york city passing for humans
her native american heritage gives her a special gift the ability to
see the shapeshifters for what they are but when her partner is killed
in the line of duty seneca finds herself teamed up with max dempsey a
shapeshifter and when the pair discover a growing army of shifters
gathering beneath the city seneca will have no choice but to trust the
one man she shouldn t
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Tackling Wicked Government Problems 2014-11-01
how can government leaders build sustain and leverage the cross
organizational collaborative networks needed to tackle the complex
interagency and intergovernmental challenges they increasingly face
tackling wicked government problems a practical guide for developing
enterprise leaders draws on the experiences of high level government
leaders to describe and comprehensively articulate the complicated ill
structured difficulties they face often referred to as wicked problems
in leading across organizational boundaries and offers the best
strategies for addressing them tackling wicked government problems
explores how enterprise leaders use networks of trusted collaborative
relationships to respond and lead solutions to problems that span
agencies it also offers several approaches for translating social
network theory into practical approaches for these leaders to build
and leverage boundary spanning collaborative networks and achieve real
mission results finally past and present government executives offer
strategies for systematically developing enterprise leaders taken
together these essays provide a way forward for a new cadre of
officials better equipped to tackle government s twenty first century
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wicked challenges

A Government Ill Executed 2009-09-30
the federal government is having increasing difficulty faithfully
executing the laws which is what alexander hamilton called the true
test of a good government this book diagnoses the symptoms explains
their general causes and proposes ways to improve the effectiveness of
the federal government employing hamilton s seven measures of an
energetic federal service paul light shows how the government is
wanting in each measure after assessing the federal report card light
offers a comprehensive agenda for reform including new laws limiting
the number of political appointees reducing the layers of government
management reducing the size of government as its baby boom employees
retire revitalizing the federal career and reducing the heavy
outsourcing of federal work although there are many ways to fix each
of the seven problems with government only a comprehensive agenda will
bring the kind of reform needed to reverse the overall erosion of the
capacity to faithfully execute all the laws
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Congressional Record 1876
timely dark and ultimately hopeful it might not make america great
again but then again it just might cory doctorow new york times
bestselling and award winning author of homeland acclaimed short story
writer and editor of the world fantasy award nominee three messages
and a warning eerily envisions an american society unraveling and our
borders closed off from the other side in this haunting and
provocative novel that combines max barry s jennifer government philip
k dick s classic man in the high castle and china mieville s the city
the city the united states of america is no more broken into warring
territories its center has become a wasteland dmz known as the tropic
of kansas though this gaping geographic hole has no clear boundaries
everyone knows it s out there that once bountiful part of the
heartland broken by greed and exploitation where neglect now breeds
unrest two travelers appear in this arid american wilderness sig the
fugitive orphan of political dissidents and his foster sister tania a
government investigator whose search for sig leads her into her own
past and towards an unexpected future sig promised those he loves that
he would make it to the revolutionary redoubt of occupied new orleans
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but first he must survive the wild edgelands of a barren mid america
policed by citizen militias and autonomous drones where one wrong move
can mean capture or death one step behind undercover in the
underground is tania her infiltration of clandestine networks made of
old technology and new politics soon transforms her into the hunted
one and gives her a shot at being the agent of real change if she is
willing to give up the explosive government secrets she has sworn to
protect as brother and sister traverse these vast and dangerous
badlands their paths will eventually intersect on the front lines of a
revolution whose fuse they are about to light futurist as provocateur
the world is sheer batshit genius a truly hallucinatorily envisioned
environment william gibson new york times bestselling and award
winning author

Tropic of Kansas 2017-07-11
the author shows that although americans are better off today in most
areas than they were in 1960 they have performed poorly compared with
other leading industrial nations
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The State of the Nation 1998
the space programme has finally lost its novelty and a jaded public
hardly notices another moon launch skilful pr men preserve the
illusion that the missions have become routine but astronaut richard
martin can tell a different story of panic in deep space of crewmen
pushed beyond breaking point of official indifference towards his own
shattered life martin is effectively put under wraps until the pilot
of a moon capsule loaded with nuclear weaponry goes beserk and a
nightmare develops threatening to engulf the world a nightmare that
only martin could end

The Falling Astronauts 2011-09-29
the book behind the major motion picture directed by steven spielberg
wildly original and stuffed with irresistible nostalgia ready player
one is a spectacularly genre busting ambitious and charming debut
independent part intergalactic scavenger hunt part romance and all
heart cnn ernest cline s novel deserves to be a modern classic
scifinow gorgeously geeky superbly entertaining this really is a
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spectacularly successful debut daily mail a world at stake a quest for
the ultimate prize are you ready it s the year 2044 and the real world
has become an ugly place we re out of oil we ve wrecked the climate
famine poverty and disease are widespread like most of humanity wade
watts escapes this depressing reality by spending his waking hours
jacked into the oasis a sprawling virtual utopia where you can be
anything you want to be where you can live and play and fall in love
on any of ten thousand planets and like most of humanity wade is
obsessed by the ultimate lottery ticket that lies concealed within
this alternate reality oasis founder james halliday who dies with no
heir has promised that control of the oasis and his massive fortune
will go to the person who can solve the riddles he has left scattered
throughout his creation for years millions have struggled fruitlessly
to attain this prize knowing only that the riddles are based in the
culture of the late twentieth century and then wade stumbles onto the
key to the first puzzle suddenly he finds himself pitted against
thousands of competitors in a desperate race to claim the ultimate
prize a chase that soon takes on terrifying real world dimensions and
that will leave both wade and his world profoundly changed readers can
t get enough of ready player one that was so totally awesome wow this
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is an exciting story especially for geeks and the key word is fun
ladies and gentlemen from this day this book is my life and i will
obsess over it constantly i just kinda wanna cry right now i ll have a
proper review at some point but i gotta let myself recover i had the
feeling while reading this book that it was written expressly for me
this is my childhood captured

Ready Player One 2011-08-18
in technologized desire d harlan wilson measures the evolution of the
human condition as it has been represented by postcapitalist science
fiction which has consistently represented the body and subjectivity
as ultraviolent pathological phenomena operating under the assumption
that selfhood is a technology i e a creative projection from the body
encompassing everything from language to electronic machinery wilson
studies the emergence of selfhood in philosophy deleuze guattari
fiction william s burroughs cut up novels and max barry s jennifer
government and cinema army of darkness vanilla sky and the matrix
trilogy in an attempt to portray the schizophrenic rigor of twenty
first century mediatized life we are obligated by the pathological
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unconscious to always choose to be enslaved by capital and its hi tech
arsenal the universe of consumer capitalism wilson argues is an
illusory prison from which there is no escape despite the fact that it
is illusory

Technologized Desire 2009
a new portrait of henry kissinger focusing on the fundamental ideas
underlying his policies realism balance of power and national interest
few public officials have provoked such intense controversy as henry
kissinger during his time in the nixon and ford administrations he
came to be admired and hated in equal measure notoriously he believed
that foreign affairs ought to be based primarily on the power
relationships of a situation not simply on ethics he went so far as to
argue that under certain circumstances america had to protect its
national interests even if that meant repressing other countries
attempts at democracy for this reason many today on both the right and
left dismiss him as a latter day machiavelli ignoring the breadth and
complexity of his thought with the inevitability of tragedy barry
gewen corrects this shallow view presenting the fascinating story of
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kissinger s development as both a strategist and an intellectual and
examining his unique role in government through his ideas it analyzes
his contentious policies in vietnam and chile guided by a fresh
understanding of his definition of realism the belief that world
politics is based on an inevitable tragic competition for power
crucially gewen places kissinger s pessimistic thought in a european
context he considers how kissinger was deeply impacted by his
experience as a refugee from nazi germany and explores the links
between his notions of power and those of his mentor hans morgenthau
the father of realism as well as those of two other german jewish
émigrés who shared his concerns about the weaknesses of democracy leo
strauss and hannah arendt the inevitability of tragedy offers a
thoughtful perspective on the origins of kissinger s sober worldview
and argues that a reconsideration of his career is essential at a time
when american foreign policy lacks direction

The Inevitability of Tragedy: Henry Kissinger
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and His World 2020-04-28
one of the most important functions of government risk management is
one of the least well understood moving beyond familiar public
functions spending taxation and regulation moss spotlights government
s pivotal role as a risk manager revealing the nature and extent of
this function which touches almost every aspect of economic life

When All Else Fails 2004-10-25
acclaimed author emma newman returns to the captivating universe she
created in planetfall with a stunning science fiction mystery where
one man s murder is much more than it seems gov corp detective carlos
moreno was only a baby when atlas left earth to seek truth among the
stars but in that moment the course of carlos s entire life changed
atlas is what took his mother away what made his father lose hope what
led alejandro casales leader of the religious cult known as the circle
to his door and now on the eve of the fortieth anniversary of atlas s
departure it s got something to do why casales was found dead in his
hotel room and why carlos is the man in charge of the investigation to
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figure out who killed one of the most powerful men on earth carlos is
supposed to put aside his personal history but the deeper he delves
into the case the more he realizes that escaping the past is not so
easy there s more to casales s death than meets the eye and something
much more sinister to the legacy of atlas than anyone realizes

After Atlas 2017-12-28
charlie swift just pumped three 38 caliber bullets into a dead polar
bear in his taxidermist girlfriend s garage but he s a gun monkey and
no one can blame him for having an itchy trigger finger ever since he
drove down the florida turnpike with a headless body in the trunk of a
chrysler then took down four cops charlie s been running hard through
the sprawling sleaze of central florida and to make matters worse he s
holding on to some crooked paperwork that a lot of people would like
to take off his hands now with his boss disappeared and his friends
dropping like flies charlie has got his work cut out just to survive
if he wants to keep the money and get the girl too he s really going
to have to go ape nominated for the edgar award for best first novel
gun monkeys is a fast furious collage of wit and wise guys violence
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and thrills and a full throttle run through the dark side of the
sunshine state

Gun Monkeys 2003-11-04
based on careful analysis of burden of disease and the costs
ofinterventions this second edition of disease control priorities in
developing countries 2nd edition highlights achievable priorities
measures progresstoward providing efficient equitable care promotes
cost effectiveinterventions to targeted populations and encourages
integrated effortsto optimize health nearly 500 experts scientists
epidemiologists health economists academicians and public health
practitioners from around the worldcontributed to the data sources and
methodologies and identifiedchallenges and priorities resulting in
this integrated comprehensivereference volume on the state of health
in developing countries
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Disease Control Priorities in Developing
Countries 2006-04-02
acclaimed historian rick perlstein chronicles the rise of the
conservative movement in the liberal 1960s at the heart of the story
is barry goldwater the renegade republican from arizona who loathed
federal government despised liberals and mocked peaceful coexistence
with the ussr perlstein s narrative shines a light on a whole world of
conservatives and their antagonists including william f buckley nelson
rockefeller and bill moyers vividly written before the storm is an
essential book about the 1960s

Before the Storm 2009-03-17
one of the funniest peole ever to tap tap on a pc philadelphia
inquirer not since george bush s memorable dinner with the japanese
prime minister has the land of the rising sun seen the likes of a
goodwill ambassador like dave barry join him as he belts out oldies in
a karaoke bar marries a geriatric geisha girl takes his first bath in
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public bows to just about everyone and explores culture shock in all
its numerous humorous forms including failing to learn japanese in
only five minutes or very much good morning sir humor in japan take my
tofu please sports in japan yo batter loudly make it fly and more

Dave Barry Does Japan 2010-07-28
the bastard offspring of they live and the day the earth stood still
as told by jean paul sartre shape changing aliens may have landed on
the whitehouse lawn and subsequently integrated into human society but
humanity is still full of self centered and self absorbed individuals
laura s just scraping by on her art teacher s salary donald a
bestselling author and ufologist who provided counseling to abductees
has tried to distance himself from the saucer landings and is looking
to move on with his life but everything changes when shelly an alien
enrolled in laura s art class mysteriously switches places with laura
life begins to unravel laura then realizes this isn t the first time
shelly has moved into another person s body and fragments of other
people s memories have jumped with her including those of donald s
wife laura begins to grasp that reality or at least humanity s
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perception of it may be more flexible than anyone wants to admit and
though she can t explain how or why she suspects the aliens are behind
it and will need donald s help to stop them in an egocentric society
that sleepwalks through the rituals of daily life would people even
notice if the world around them suddenly and inexplicably changes part
jonathan lethem amnesia moon and part kurt vonnegut slaughterhouse
five douglas lain s latest novel uses science fiction s alien invasion
rubric to examine and undermine the world we take for granted this
deeply unsettling satire places him alongside contemporaries like jeff
vandermeer and charles yu as one of his generation s most exciting and
challenging speculative fiction voices

After the Saucers Landed 2015-08-11
in this spirited sequel to the acclaimed the rook myfanwy thomas
returns to clinch an alliance between deadly rivals and avert epic and
slimy supernatural war when secret organizations are forced to merge
after years of enmity and bloodshed only one person has the fearsome
powers and the bureaucratic finesse to get the job done facing her
greatest challenge yet rook myfanwy thomas must broker a deal between
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two bitter adversaries the checquy the centuries old covert british
organization that protects society from supernatural threats and the
grafters a centuries old supernatural threat but as bizarre attacks
sweep london threatening to sabotage negotiations old hatreds flare
surrounded by spies only the rook and two women who absolutely hate
each other can seek out the culprits before they trigger a devastating
otherworldly war stiletto is a novel of preternatural diplomacy
paranoia and snide remarks from an author who adroitly straddles the
thin line between fantasy thriller and spoof booklist

Stiletto 2016-06-14
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy
and distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work scholars believe and we concur that
this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public to ensure a quality reading
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experience this work has been proofread and republished using a format
that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an
easy to read typeface we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant

The Invisible Government 2021-09-09
nine days is a long time in coolsville more than enough time for dr
kiely flanagan to shop business mogul j p gillespie to a scandal
hungry media collect the bounty and split for the sun time enough
marshall mclemon hopes to secure the backing he needs for his online
museum exhibit getting him work wise at any rate out of boresville and
into something real papa charlie mccormack is racing against the clock
to discover if sister jasmine ylang ylang is the type of nun that goes
in for celibacy or not and the directors of the wentwest inc are
anxious to see an end to the year long plague visited upon them by the
cyber terror organisation known as mantra whether any of them succeed
is something else as one thing depends on the other in this finely
balanced gripping and often hilarious satire
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Welcome To Coolsville 2011-06-30
cathartic and transcendent new york times acclaimed author emma newman
returns to the captivating planetfall universe with a standalone dark
tale of a woman stationed on mars who slowly starts to doubt her own
memories and sanity after months of travel anna kubrin finally arrives
on mars for her new job as a geologist and de facto artist in
residence already she feels like she is losing the connection with her
husband and baby at home on earth and she ll be on mars for over a
year throwing herself into her work she tries her best to fit in with
the team but in her new room on the base anna finds a mysterious note
written in her own handwriting warning her not to trust the colony
psychologist a note she can t remember writing she unpacks her wedding
ring only to find it has been replaced by a fake finding a footprint
in a place the colony ai claims has never been visited by humans anna
begins to suspect that her assignment isn t as simple as she was led
to believe is she caught up in an elaborate corporate conspiracy or is
she actually losing her mind regardless of what horrors she might
discover or what they might do to her sanity anna has find the truth
before her own mind destroys her praise for emma newman s planetfall
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novels an exceptionally engaging novel a vivid riveting read
washington post gripping and sorrowful publishers weekly starred
review emma newman creates addictive page turners starburst magazine

Before Mars 2018-04-19
a bitingly funny take on corporate life by the author of acclaimed
bestsellerjennifer government at zephyr holdings no one has ever seen
the ceo the beautiful receptionist is paid twice as much as anybody
else but does no work one of the sales reps uses relationship books as
sales manuals and another is on the warpath because somebody stole his
donut in other words it s an ordinary big company or at least that s
what everyone thinks until fresh faced employee jones too new to
understand that you just don t ask some questions at zephyr starts
investigating soon jones uncovers the company s secret the answer to
everything what zephyr holdings really does and why every manager has
a copy of theomega management system it plunges him into a maelstrom
of love loyalty management and corporate immorality and whether he can
get out again now that s a good question
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Company 2006
a gripping compulsive thriller set in a future where the cure for
ageing has been discovered to devastating consequences the ebook
edition contains exclusive extra content

The End Specialist 2011-08-30
the location is a planet in outer space inhabited by antagonistic
species the night seeni died the fault line reappeared the existing
equilibrium between men and women the antagonistic species that
inhabit elone began to crumble if a clash happens how long would it
last what would remain who how many were they heading for a time like
the last days on earth

Ascendance 2018
this rattling good yarn has now been made into a major movie hunt for
the wilderpeople directed and written by taika waititi and starring
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sam neill and julian dennison when social welfare threatens to put
ricky into care the overweight maori boy and cantankerous uncle hec
flee into the remote and rugged ureweras the impassable bush serves up
perilous adventures forcing the pair of misfits to use all their
skills to survive hunger wild pigs and the vagaries of the weather
worse still are the authorities determined to bring ricky and uncle
hec to justice but despite the difficulties of life on the run a bond
of trust and love blossoms between the world weary man and his
withdrawn side kick

Wild Pork and Watercress 2016-02-29
the definitive novel of today s silicon valley after on flash captures
our cultural and technological moment with up to the instant savvy
matters of privacy and government intrusion post tinder romance
nihilistic terrorism artificial consciousness synthetic biology and
much more are tackled with authority and brash playfulness by new york
times bestselling author rob reid meet phluttr a diabolically
addictive new social network and a villainess heroine enemy and or
bestie to millions phluttr has ingested every fact and message ever
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sent to from and about her innumerable users her capabilities astound
her makers and they don t even know the tenth of it but what s the
purpose of this stunning creation is it a front for something even
darker and more powerful than the nsa a bid to create a trillion
dollar market by becoming the uberx of sex or a reckless experiment
that could spawn the digital equivalent of a middle school mean girl
with enough charisma dirt and cunning to bend the entire planet to her
will phluttr has it in her to become the greatest gossip flirt or
matchmaker in history or she could cure cancer bring back seinfeld
then start a nuclear war whatever she does it s not up to us but a
motley band of silicon valley entrepreneurs venture capitalists and
engineers might be able to influence her after on achieves the
literary singularity fusing speculative satire and astonishing reality
into a sharp witted ferociously believable imax wide view of our
digital age praise for after on rob reid s mind is like no other known
thing in the universe and this book is a truly spectacular way to
discover it chris anderson head of ted an extended philosophy seminar
run by a dozen insane cold war heads of station three millennial coos
and that guy you went to college with who always had the best weed but
never did his laundry npr an epic cyberthriller peppered with pop
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culture references metadata and silicon valley in jokes kirkus reviews
it s rare to find a book that combines laugh out loud humor and
cutting edge science with profound philosophical speculation this is
that book analog rob reid writes in a humorous and sarcastic style
while unveiling a terrifying and frightening scenario that seems all
too real associated press

After On 2017-08-01
fifteen year old katey aka kid goes to school in the game a mall
converted into a school run by corporate sponsors as the students play
their way through the levels they are also creatingproducts and being
used for market research by the sponsors who are watching them 24 7 on
video cameras kid has a vague sense of unease but doesn t question
this existence until one day she witnesses a shocking
anticorporateprank she follows the clues to uncover the identities of
the people behind it and discovers an anonymous group that callsitself
the unidentified intrigued by their countercultureideas and enigmatic
leader kid is drawn into the group but when the unidentified s pranks
and even kid s own identity are co opted by the sponsors kid decides
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to do something bigger something that could change the game forever
this funny sharp and thought provoking novel heralds the arrival of a
stunning new voice in teen fiction

The Unidentified 2010-10-05
an engaging look at what led to the financial turmoil we now find
ourselves in bailout nation offers one of the clearest looks at the
financial lenders regulators and politicians responsible for the
financial crisis of 2008 written by barry ritholtz one of today s most
popular economic bloggers and a well established industry pundit this
book skillfully explores how the united states evolved from a rugged
independent nation to a soft bailout nation where financial firms are
allowed to self regulate in good times but are bailed out by taxpayers
in bad times entertaining and informative this book clearly shows you
how years of trying to control the economy with easy money has finally
caught up with the federal government and how its practice of
repeatedly rescuing wall street has come back to bite them the
definitive book on the financial crisis of 2008 names the culprits
responsible for this tragedy from financial regulators to politicians
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shows how each bailout throughout modern history has impacted what
happened in the future examines why the consumer taxpayer is left
suffering in an economy of bubbles bailouts and possible inflation
ritholtz operates a hugely popular blog ritholtz com blog scathing but
fair bailout nation is a voice of reason in these uncertain economic
times

Bailout Nation 2009-06-15
a national book award finalist this wonderfully descriptive novel from
an author with a tremendous imagination tells the unforgettable story
of the binewskis a carny family whose mater and paterfamilias have
bred their own exhibit of human oddities the new york times book
review the binewskis arex a circus geek family whose matriarch and
patriarch have bred their own exhibit of human oddities with the help
of amphetamine arsenic and radioisotopes their offspring include
arturo the aquaboy who has flippers for limbs and a megalomaniac
ambition worthy of genghis khan iphy and elly the lissome siamese
twins albino hunchback oly and the outwardly normal chick whose
mysterious gifts make him the family s most precious and dangerous
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asset as the binewskis take their act across the backwaters of the us
inspiring fanatical devotion and murderous revulsion as its members
conduct their own machiavellian version of sibling rivalry geek love
throws its sulfurous light on our notions of the freakish and the
normal the beautiful and the ugly the holy and the obscene family
values will never be the same praise for geek love if flannery o
connor had consumed vast quantities of lsd she might have written like
this literary review the most romantic novel about love and family i
have read it made me ashamed to be so utterly normal terry gilliam i
felt electrocuted when i read that first page with crystal lil and her
freak brood i stood there in the bookstore and my jaw came unhinged no
book i ve read before or since has given me that specific jolt karen
russell author of swamplandia

Geek Love 2014-12-04
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